
 
Sherburn-in-Elmet Methodist Church 

Notices for Week beginning 8 Sept 2025 
 
We give a warm welcome to everyone, especially anyone joining us for the first time and any 
visitors - Your Church Steward today is Hazel Curry. Our morning worship service today at 
10.45am is led by Mrs Jackie Gaitley. 
 
Pastoral support 
Circuit pastoral support can be accessed by calling 01977 682695.  
 
Prayer Chain 
To request prayer for yourself or for someone else with their permission, please contact either 
Janet Thomas on janetethomas1@gmail.com  or Janis on 01977 683653 
 

CHURCH MEETINGS THIS WEEK 
 ​  
Monday 8  September Tots and You 
          9.30-11.00am for all carers and pre-school children 
 
Monday 8th September Fellowship Group  

7.30pm at  Lynda Woods’ house (please contact Jenny on 07738735061 for address). Led 
by Jackie Gaitley on Psalm139: God knows us completely. 

 
Tuesday 9th September Open the Book 
​ 9.30am at Athelstan School 
​  
Wednesday 10 September Tots and You 
          9.30-11.00am for all carers and pre-school children 
 
Saturday 13 September Coffee morning​  

10.00am - 12.00pm. All welcome. 
 
Sunday 14 September  Morning worship  
​ 10.45am Morning worship led by Mr John Smith 
 

FUTURE EVENTS 

 
 Monday 15th September Listening Friends Support Group. 

10am-12pm at Gilberdyke, in the school room. 
If you are looking for support or a friendly ear to listen to you, come along to this group. We 
talk about anything and everything, we offer support and advice where possible. If you 
know someone who could do with someone to talk to, please tell them about this group. 
Refreshments are free. Open to all. 

 
Friday 19th Sept “My story, my song” 

7.30pm at Portholme 
a time of shared music and singing the songs that mean the most to us. 
 If you are interested and would like to find out more, come along and meet Trevor and 
Solveig Rogers. Bring your voice or your instrument and celebrate the music in our lives. 
You do not need to book a place, just come along and feel free to bring friends with you if 
you wish. Contact Bridget Bennett 07939 556 832 for more info. 
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Friday 19th Sept MWIB  

 10.00 for 10.30am at Haxby:  Singing our faith with Naomi Prince 
 

Friday 26th September Macmillan Coffee Morning. 
10.00 am to 12 noon 
Once again Janet Thomas will be organising this event. Janet would be extremely grateful 
for items for the cake stall and also new items (or unwanted gifts) for the raffle and tombola.  
If we receive lots of 'unwanted' gifts we may have an extra stall and sell these (if they 
remain unsold they will be added to the raffle at the end of the event).  Please put the date 
in your diaries and come along for coffee, cakes and good company and support this very 
worthwhile fundraising event. Thanks, Janet T 
 

Saturday 27th September Extravagant Worship 
2.00-3.30pm at Howden 

 
Saturday 27th Sept Yorkshire Evening Post band concert 

7.30pm at our church. Tickets £10. Children aged 12 and under free. Includes refreshments 
and a raffle.  
 

Sunday 28th Sept Harvest Worship 
10.45am led by Rev. Richard Teal, former President of the Methodist Conference, followed 
by a bring and share lunch.  
 
There will be a monetary offering for All We Can, Methodist Relief and Development. 
Tinned goods will be donated to the Food Bank and fresh produce will be donated to Arc 
Light, a York Charity for the homeless. 

 

USE OF CHURCH BUILDING BY COMMUNITY GROUPS THIS WEEK 
 
Monday:​ ​ Brownies  6.00-7.30pm 
Tuesday: ​ Community Larder 8.30-11.15am​ Bettany Dance​ 3.30pm-7.00pm 
Wednesday​ Bettany Dance   3.30pm-7.30pm 
Thursday​ S.V.S. Chat In   10.00am – 1.00pm ​ Bettany Dance​ 3.30pm -8.45pm 
Friday​ ​ Bettany Dance  3.30pm-8pm 
​  
 

PRAYER SUGGESTIONS 

●​ Tots and you leaders and families as Tots resumes this week 
●​ The Open The Book Team visit to Athelstan School  on Tuesday 
●​ The Brownies meeting in our building each week 

 
Notices for next week to janetclaydon@hotmail.com before 6pm on Thursday evening if possible. Please give notices 
in writing or email. If you would like information about other events, email Mike Dunne on 
dunneshambleton@btinternet.com to receive weekly circuit emails. 
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